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Oral statement 
 
     My name is Rick Allred and I’m 57 years old.  I am a target shooter and a hunter who has a CCW/CHL. 
 
     I am a honest law abiding citizen who strongly opposes HB 585.  This bill only hurts us and does 
nothing to stop or deter crime. 
 
     The failure of law enforcement and parents to see the danger signs of bad people or mentally ill 
people who turn into mass shooters needs to be addressed.  It is wrong to penalize the honest law 
abiding citizens who train constantly to protect themselves and their families from criminals. 
 
     Any law, like HB 585 will hurt us honest people and not the criminal aspect.  HB 585 does not show 
how you will get the guns from criminals 
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